4/30/2015 Christopher Newport University Mail - Lot C Closing Implications

Cennect Susan Barber <sbarber@cnu.edu>

Lot C Closing Implications

1 message
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<announcement@cnu.edu> AM

To: students@cnu.edu, employees@cnu.edu, faculty@cnu.edu

Due to the closing of Lot "C" resident students have now moved to
spaces in Lots "D", Lot "F", Lot "G" and Lot "N".

This means those lots will have fewer spaces available for Day
(Commuter) students. Students who commute to campus should keep
in mind that spaces are available in the Ferguson Center Parking
Garage, Lot "A" (behind the garage) and in Lot "V" in front of the old
bowling alley. Additional spaces have also been added for main
campus, commuters and F/S around the old bank building at the corner
of Warwick Blvd and Prince Drew Rd.

As a reminder, according to the Parking & Transportation regulations,
Visitor, University Police, Reserved, Loading/Unloading and Handicapped
parking spaces are restricted every day, 24 hours a day.

Shortly after graduation, construction will begin on 1,200 additional
spaces along Warwick Boulevard and Prince Road and will be available
this fall.

Thank you for your patience during this time of transition.
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